
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes  

June 7, 2007 
 

 
On June 7, 2007, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting at the Lakeville Board of 
Assessors to discuss Supplemental Tax Assessments and New Growth.  The meeting was called 
to order at 6:30 PM.  Present were Selectman Yeatts, Selectman Evirs, and Town Administrator 
Rita Garbitt.  Also present:  Assessors Chair Janet Black, Assessor Gordon Goodfellow, 
Assessor Paul Meleedy, Assessors Office Manager Jamie Velasquez, Finance Committee Chair 
Martha Green and Building Commissioner James Marot. 
 
Ms. Velasquez gave a presentation regarding Supplemental Tax Assessments for New 
Construction and New Growth. 
 
After the presentation, it was agreed to discuss the Supplemental Tax Assessments at the next 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting.   
 
Upon a motion made by Selectman Evirs, and with Chair Yeatts stepping down to second and 
stepping back up to vote, the Board 
 

VOTED: To adjourn the meeting at 7:35 PM.  
  Unanimous vote 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Approved on_____________ 
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